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Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time

1 Cor 7:32

I should like you 
to be free of anxieties.
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Dear Parishioners, 
“I should like you to be free of anxieties.” 

In St. Paul’s letter to the 
Corinthians this weekend, he 
expresses an aspiration we might 
all embrace. Wouldn’t it be great 
to be free of all anxieties? Think of 
the issues or situations you often 
find yourself dwelling on. We 
all have stuff that weighs heavy 
on us, that can preoccupy our 

thoughts. A teenager is anxious about feeling accepted. 
A parent worries about one of their children who  seems 
increasingly withdrawn and quiet. We might be worrying 
about the well-being of an elderly parent who is having 
increasing difficulty living independently. We can be 
anxious about financial challenges or a nagging cough 
or soreness that is not getting better. 
I often think of the words of the great philosopher, Bob 
Marley of reggae music fame who sang, “don’t worry 
about tomorrow, every little thing is going to be alright”. 
Oh, if that was always true! Unfortunately, there are times 
when “every little thing“ does not work out. We must face 
and deal with consequences and implications of choices 
we make or circumstances we find ourselves.  
The more I have reflected on this passage over the 
years I have come to see that the fruits of a deep faith 
in the Lord results in a way of being in the world. We 
develop a spiritual strength to encounter the anxieties 
of the world with a deep underlying confidence in the 
unconditional love that the Lord has for us. A few years 
ago, I did my annual retreat in Assisi and stayed with 
the Franciscans in their friary which adjoins the Basilica 
where St. Francis is buried. Over the days I was with 
them I was struck by an underlying joy and peace that 
was evident in their living together. This is not to say 
there were not challenges and frustrations that come with 
living in community but beneath some of the ordinary 
stresses of life was a mutual respect and a sense we are 
all in this together. 
Life is fraught with the tensions and stresses of dealing 
with one another and life itself. The Lord taught as the 
Gospel says, with authority. He unabashedly proclaimed 
the commandment, “Love one another as I have loved 
you.” 
As I have been reflecting on the recent Vatican  document, 
“Fiducia supplicans” , I have been disappointed by some 
who simply cannot accept the teaching’s application to 
people who are divorced and remarried or living together 

in same sex relationships. They cannot seem to grasp 
there are many kinds of blessings, some liturgical and 
some pastoral. The Pope is reflecting on the reality 
of being blessed, we all need the sense that we are 
blessed and loved by the Lord. Some cannot accept that  
they are blessed because of their circumstances, or they 
make a judgement about others who do not fit into their 
categories of what is right and what is wrong. Listening to 
some of the Pope’s critics, it sounds like none of us can 
be blessed because of some underlying short coming. 
Talk about creating stress! We need to be immersed in a 
sense of blessedness, that is when we can move closer 
to a life, “free of anxieties.” 
This week we have many activities related to Catholic 
Schools Week. We are blessed by our parish school 
and have benefitted from the tremendous sacrifices 
our parents and the parish at large make to provide 
the resources that help us to have such an outstanding 
school. I am grateful to Dr. Amy Mills, the faculty and 
staff that work with such dedication to accomplish the 
mission of our school. These are challenging times for 
Catholic education, and we can be proud of the vital 
and effective school we have here. There are activities 
that the whole parish is invited to. Stop over at the open 
house or some of the events this week to get a sense of 
what we are about. 
Lots of wonderful events lately, the Men’s Club Poker 
Party was terrific. Check out the display case in the 
South Vestibule to see the beautiful work of our Knit for 
Life Ministry. One of the great events is the Sneaker Ball 
for Moms and Boys 4-12. This Sunday is the Spaghetti 
and Service event for Youth Ministry beginning with the 
5:00pm Mass. 
Thank you for your tremendous support of the Annual 
Catholic Appeal. Last year we exceeded our goal by 
about $125,000! You are so generous in supporting the 
mission of the Church in the Archdiocese of Chicago and 
here at OLPH. The new campaign’s theme is “Together 
at the Table.” You will be receiving information about the 
campaign in the mail and there will be material on the 
website and in the Bulletin. Our goal for next year is 
$200,505. 
I have always wanted to invest the money we receive 
over our goal for parish projects that benefit us all and 
we do not need to go into our savings to accomplish. We 
were able to replace the carpeting and defray some of 
the expenses related to our new Bell system and clock 

Fr. Jerry Boland, Pastor

seek, share, rejoice - pastor's letter...

(cont. on page 3)
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Youth Ministry Mass, 
Spaghetti & Service
5:00pm Mass, Sunday, Jan. 28
Dinner and service after Mass.                          
All 7th - 12th Graders are invited!

Stepping Out Together 
First Friday
Friday, Feb. 2
Reaching out to adults of all ages who are 
solo and would like to participate in spiritual 

and social activities. Our First Friday will be at Coarse Italian, 
at Glenview Park Golf Club. To reserve your spot, contact 
Janis Moylan at jlpm1231@gmail.com or Pat Marziani at 
marzianipat@gmail.com

Troop 57 Scout Mass & 
Pancake Breakfast
7:30am Scout Mass, Sunday, Feb. 4
Pancake Breakfast 8:00am to 1:00pm
Scout Troop 57 Invites all OLPH parishioners, family, and 
friends to our good ol' fashioned Traditional Scout Pancake 
Breakfast in the OLPH Playdium.

Bunco Night sponsored 
by Guild 31
7:00pm - 10:00pm, Wednesday, Feb. 7
Bunco! Wine! Appetizers! Prizes! $15 
pre-registration, Seniors free with pre-

registration (donations welcome), $25 for all at the door. 
Register at https://olph-womens-club.square.site/

Special Valentines 
Day Mass
5:00pm Mass, Saturday, Feb. 10
All married couples are invited to 
come and renew their wedding vows at this special Mass.

For more information on these and all other OLPH events visit 
https://olphglenview.org/

(cont. from page 2)

seek, share, rejoice - coming up...

Upcoming Spiritual & 
Social Events

OLPH Men's Club
At the Men's Club Kick-Off Party this May, we will honor the  
Mario Zanoni Award winner and the Robert Hicks award 
winner.

The Zanoni award is designed to honor those in the OLPH 
parish community who have contributed their time, energy, 
and talent over many years, with heavy consideration to 
those that have made significant contributions to the school 
and children in our parish community. Longevity has been a 
major consideration, along with leadership and inspiration.  

The Hicks award is designed to honor those in the OLPH 
parish community who have contributed time, energy, and 
talent to any of the parish ministries. Participation across 
multiple ministries, longevity along with leadership and 
inspiration are all major considerations.    

If you would like to nominate someone to receive this 
year's Zanoni Award or Hicks award, please do so by 
emailing olphmensclub@gmail.com or deliver a letter of 
consideration to:

 OLPH Men's Club 
Attn: Zanoni and Hicks Nominations 
1775 Grove Street 
Glenview, IL  60025

The deadline for submission is Friday, February 23.

tower. We have also benefitted from several bequests 
for the bell tower as well. It is getting closer and closer to 
installation. I would love to have them by Easter. Let us 
keep our fingers crossed. 
There are two projects I would like to direct resources that 
might come if we can exceed our goal. These projects 
have surfaced out of conversations with many people. 
We will soon begin the renovation of McDonnell Hall. 
Inflation has made this project much more expensive. 
We want to renovate the kitchen in McDonnell Hall and 
resources from the appeal could offset some of those 
upgrades to equipment and cabinets for the kitchen. I 
would also hope to install an elevator in the Playdium. The 
ramp that is original to the building is all but impossible 
for people with physical disabilities. There are so many 
events there which people with physical disabilities 
have great difficulty getting to. Elevators are frightfully 
expensive, but we could make a dent into the expense if 
we can use resources from the Annual Catholic Appeal. 
May your week be blessed, 
Fr. Jerry Boland 
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seek, share, rejoice - sharing, legacy planning...
Sharing Ministry
Winter Food Drive
Please continue to hear the cry of 
the poor with donations to our on-
going food drive. Donate through 
baskets in church, the kids at 
Sunday Offertory, the Sharing 
Resource Center (SRC) bins out 
on Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday 
mornings or through Give Central 
using the QR code or texting to 570-354-6574, Sharing.

Coats and Outerwear Needed
Please continue to donate coats, hats, gloves, scarves and 
warm socks for the needy. The need is ever so great.

Closet Cleaning for Sharing
Please consider donating clothing items you no longer need 
to the SRC. We welcome in-season, gently used items which 
will be passed on to those in need. We also welcome gently 
used housewares. 

Watch for the bins outside our SRC on Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings from 7:00am – noon and on Sundays from 8:00am 
– noon. Volunteers are additionally there on Sundays.

Feed the Hungry at Catholic Charities/Des Plaines
In 2023, OLPH provided 11 dinners at Catholic Charities in 
Des Plaines, serving 80 - 100 with each visit. We are grateful 
to those who helped fund these meals and also to those who 
went and helped serve. Please consider supporting this effort 
next year. We need to collect funds ahead of time so that we 
know how many Thursday evening suppers we can commit 
to providing. Each dinner costs $600.  

Contact Kathy Quinn, khquinn1944@comcast.net, if you 
would like to donate or help with serving.

Our next visit will be on Thursday, March 7th.

Meal Ministry
The Sharing Meal Ministry 
provides meals to parishioners in 
temporary need of meal support 
due to illness or other matters, 
with OLPH cooks preparing and 
delivering a warm meal. We also 
make casseroles, freeze them and have them available in 
the Sharing Room to hand out in emergency situations. 

These casseroles also go to Maryville's Crisis Nursery, which 
provides support to young moms and their small children. 
Please consider lending support to this effort. Contact Kathy 
Quinn, khquinn1944@comcast.net

Legacy Planning
Please Consider a QCD Gift              
for Our Parish
Jesus told us “whatever you do for the 
least of my brothers, you do for me.” 
Every day we have the opportunity to 
see the face of Jesus in others and be 
the face of Jesus to others.
Making a gift from your IRA can benefit 
you and our parish. An IRA charitable 
rollover, also known as a qualified 
charitable distribution (QCD), allows 
individuals age 70½ or older to authorize their IRA 
administrator to make a direct transfer of funds from their 
IRA to qualified charities, tax-free. 
There are three main benefits of giving with a QCD:
(1) If you are 73 years old or older, the amount you 
transfer can satisfy all or part of your required minimum 
distribution. 

(2) The amount transferred directly to charity does not 
generate taxable income, which may reduce your annual 
income level. This may help lower your Medicare premiums 
and decrease the amount of Social Security that is subject 
to tax. 

(3) Your gift will be immediately used, allowing you to see 
the impact of your gift now. 
If you would like more information on making a QCD gift, 
please contact Mary Lynne Januszewski, Director of 
Finance & Operations at OLPH, call 847-729-2934  or 
email mjanuszewski@olphglenview.org. 

OLPH Book Club 
7:00pm, Tuesday, Feb. 6 
Meeting Room 2nd Floor Parish Center 
This is a make-up from the Jan. 16 meeting 
that was cancelled due to inclement 
weather.

Our book is: "Building a Bridge. How the 
Catholic Church and the LGBT community can enter into 
a relationship of Respect, Compassion, and Sensitivity" by 
author Rev James Martin SJ.

Please contact Fr. Jim Barrett if you will be joining us.  

Fr. Jim Barrett jbarrett@olphglenview.org or 224-521-9348 

The book is making a return as a result of the Synod that took 
place in the Vatican this past October. Come for a discussion 
of this most important topic.
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seek, share, rejoice - 2024 annual catholic appeal...

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,
We have faced many challenges in our world—from 
diseases and social upheavals to climate disasters 
and economic uncertainty. Still, we hope, because 
the Lord has walked with us, and we have walked 
with each other. The Lord’s table has sustained us. 
This year’s Annual Catholic Appeal echoes these 
experiences. 
This year, our theme is Together at the table. It evokes 
the Last Supper and the story of the two disciples on 
the way to Emmaus who are together at the table 
with the Lord. In these images, we know ourselves 
as gathered together, as fed by the Eucharist, and as 
missionary disciples sent into the world. Closely connected to this is Pope Francis’ call for a synodal Church, that 
is, a Church “on the road together.” When we are together at the table, the altar of the Lord’s sacrifice, we find the 
true means that sustain us on our shared journey homeward.
The Appeal is an occasion and a means for bridging together our efforts to support parish life, Catholic schools, 
programs of religious education, and various archdiocesan initiatives and outreach that include, for example, 
respect for life and violence reduction. The Appeal can draw us together in a unified sense of purpose.
Please consider joining me to support this year's Appeal so that together we can be instruments of God's grace. 
Your generous contribution - I can assure you - will be a source of blessing for many people and for you yourself 
and your loved ones.
Thank you.
Yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Chicago

Please Make Your Gift to the 2024 Annual Catholic Appeal
Together at the table
Many families in our parish will be receiving the Annual Catholic Appeal mailing from Cardinal Cupich. On behalf of 
those served by the ministries, parishes and schools who receive funding from the Appeal, we thank you for your 
gifts. Please return your response as soon as possible. The Annual Catholic Appeal offers a wonderful opportunity 
to answer the call “Together at the table.” 
We encourage giving at all levels to support this initiative. In addition to providing for ministries and services 
throughout the archdiocese, the Annual Catholic Appeal funds services in our own parish. For example, 
Appeal funds support administrative services to our parish in the form of professional HR and benefits 
administration, maintenance of our payroll and accounting technology and reporting environment, legal, 
fundraising and tax advice. 
In particular, last Fall, the Stewardship Office was instrumental in helping OLPH plan and execute an 
effective Intentional Offertory Initiative Program, which has already proven itself a success. If we exceed 
our goal, we hope to fund capital projects such as an upgraded kitchen in McDonnel Hall and an elevator 
in the Playdium.
When we financially support the work of our parish, our archdiocese and the Catholic Church throughout the world, 
we experience a feeling of deep gratitude, especially when we contemplate God’s many gifts to us personally. 
By sharing our wealth through gifts to the 2024 Annual Catholic Appeal, we demonstrate our commitment to the 
Church and each other.
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seek, share, rejoice - winter drives, summer camp...
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seek, share, rejoice - our school...
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seek, share, rejoice - roundball 2024...



9                                                               January 28, 2024 • olphglenview.org

seek, share, rejoice - roundball sponsor sign-up...
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seek, share, rejoice - the church in latin america...



11                                                               January 28, 2024 • olphglenview.org

Russell's Next Concerts
Mark your calendars! The dates for Russell Stern's next two 
concerts have been changed. 
They will be held on Sundays March 10 and May 5, both at 
2:00pm. We appreciate your enthusiasm and support and 
look forward to seeing you then!

Lost and Found
During the Holiday many 
personal items such as 
glasses, hats, gloves, canes, 
umbrellas, and much more 
were left in our church and 
on campus. If you feel you 
may have left any such items, 
please check our Lost and 
Found closet located in the 
front Vestibule of our church.

Any items not retrieved will 
be donated to the Sharing 
Resource Center.

Sr. Joan News
Sr. Joan Schumacher has 
moved to the Motherhouse 
in Milwaukee and is 
adjusting very well. If you 
would like to send her a card 
this is her address: 
Sr. Joan Schumacher SSSF                                                                                                   
Sacred Heart                                                                                                                
1545 S. Layton Blvd.                                                                                                          
Milwaukee, WI 53215-1924 

U.S. MILITARY PRAYER LIST

Notice: For revisions or updates to the Military Prayer List, 
please contact: Geof Lutz  olphmil@yahoo.com 
          847-724-8218

Capt Gregory Bart
BU Joseph Hogan 
LT James Kowalski, Overseas
LT Lily Klein Kowalski
PO3 LaTonya Montgomery-Stonis, Overseas 
LTCDR Kenneth Pittner
AWS2 Brian Sedin
PO2 John A. Stonis 

Maj Michael Altonji  
CPT Atticus Blair
Fr. Robert Borre, CH,BG  (Chaplain, Brigadier General)
CPT Brad Fischl
SPC Toby Gaul, Army, Oversees
CPT Devon Hubbard, Overseas
LTC Bryan Klatt
CPT Athena MacLain
1 LT Ryan MacLain
CPT Martin Mahoney 
1 LT Patrick McFadden
PFC John Miles
PFC Andrew Perez
1LT Jake Pekosh
Capt Raz Shields

US ARMY

US AIR FORCE

US NAVY

US COAST GUARD

US MARINES

Capt Brian Joseph Anderson 
Maj Patrick Burke, Illinois Air National Guard
Maj Heather Flavell
Major Will Flavell
LtCol Reid Orth
LtCol Lowell Wallace

Capt Justin Coons
LCPL Madeline Fasolo
CPL Michael T. Hahn
Capt Chase Mlnarik, Overseas
Maj Matt Mugnaini
Maj Bradley Petersen
Maj Eric Starr, Overseas
Sgt Ethan Zielinski

BM1 Anthony Wallace

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS
Holiday Deadlines: Please note holiday submission deadlines will fluctuate according to printer requirements.
Weekly Deadline: Please email all content no later than 6:00 p.m. on the Sunday prior to publication date. 
Submissions to: tluc@olphglenview.org 

Note: The Bulletin cannot promote job seekers, entrepreneurs, etc. Please call 800-950-9952 to place a paid Bulletin advertisement.

seek, share, rejoice - military prayer list, announcements...

Parish Announcements

The Lost & Found closet in the 
front vestibule of our church

Sr. Joan enjoying her new 
apartment at the Motherhouse
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our weekly intentions: january 28 - february 4...

We have QR codes on the pews so you 
can make your offering at Mass if you are 
uncomfortable with the basket.

Point and click the camera on your 
phone at the QR code to go directly to 
our secure GiveCentral online donation 
portal. We thank all parishioners for 
your support and generosity.

To donate to OLPH through our 
GiveCentral portal, simply point your 

phone at this QR Code.

        Thank you 

     for 
your 

 support
!

Our Lady
of Perpetual Help

ROSARY Mon. - Sat.: after 8:30 am Mass                
in Lady Chapel    

LITURGY OF THE HOURS Wed.: 8:10am

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Fri.: 9:00am - 3:50pm in Lady Chapel

 - Silent Worship 9:30 am - 3:00 pm 
 - Divine Mercy Holy Hour 3:00 pm
 - Benediction 3:45 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
(CONFESSION) 
Sat.: 4:00 - 4:45 pm

MASS AT ABBINGTON REHAB & NURSING CTR 
11:00 am the first Wednesday of the month 

MASS AT CHESTNUT AT THE GLEN
10:45 am the third Wednesday of the 
month

Sunday, January 28                                                                                 
7:30 am – Fr. Jim    Patrick J. Cullen
9:00 am – Msgr Velo    Ruth Parma, Claudia Baker, Madeleine Mills, Tim Thoelecke (MFTL), 
Maria DeSantis & Family (MFTL)
9:30 am McD – Fr. Larry    Maria Minissale               
10:30 am – Msgr Velo    Patrick Walsh, Ruth Paras, Allan Kojro 
12:00 pm – Fr.  Patrick Mugisho    Paula Prcevich
5:00 pm – Fr. Larry    Antonia & Eugenio Dias                                                                                                    

Monday, January 29     
6:30 am – Fr. Jim    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                 
8:30 am – Fr. Larry    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                

Tuesday, January 30 
6:30 am – Fr. Larry    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                
8:30 am – Fr. Patrick    Olivia Pate, Imelda Floro Panlaqui, Patrick Conaghan, Jr.,               
Bruce & Mary Ann O’Brien   

Wednesday, January 31                                 
6:30 am – Fr. Patrick    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                
8:30 am – Fr. Jim    Michael Carroll, Sr., Donald Edward Skahan, Edward J. Barrett 

Thursday, February 1
6:30 am    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                                             
8:30 am    Dan Spillane, Rich Richardson, Allan Kojro

Friday, February 2
6:30 am    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                                             
8:30 am    Paul Borth, Caroline Gagliardi 

Saturday, February 3        
8:30 am    Marie & Dominic Fernandes                                                                             
5:00 pm    Mary Hughes

Sunday, February 4          
7:30 am    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                                                                 
9:00 am    Ben Robertson, Patty Beeftink, Pelligra & Doyle Families (MFTL),                       
Dan Currie (MFTL)  
9:30 am McD    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                                                                             
10:30 am    Andrew McKenna, Mary Ann Bianco
12:00 pm    Areewan Seah Eyo    
5:00 pm    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                         

Remember Our Sick
Joe Abarco 
Kathryn Altonji
Little Maggie Anderson
Joan Balmes
Leonard Beeftink
Infant Xavier Boni 
Johanna Brockman
Little Rome Caputo
Sally Corbett
Carina Cornell 
Karen Curry
Ray Dempsey
Marian DiBenedetto
Brian Foley
Mary Foley
Jane Grant
Willa Hollman
Elle Hoobchaak
Brian Jansen
Dave Kalina
Cay Kearney

George Kendall
Chelsey Kivland
Andy Klatt
Ed Krupa
Michael Maling
Bob McKenna
JoAnn Richardson Neil
Little Adeline Morgan
Infant Ozzie Ostrowski   
Steven Pieffer
Nicole Pinelli 
Chester Rady
Mollie Rowan
Larry Schmidt
Sr. Joan Schumacher
Gary Smith
Patrick Stein
Christopher Szafraniec
Fr. Paddy Tyrrell
Gaillee Urban

Our Beloved Deceased
Juon Jose Astor, brother of Pilar Gomez
Kathy Collins, sister of Patty Tilghman 
Anne Cusack Derk
John Fitzgerald
James Lindstedt, father of Amy Murrin
Walter "Chops" McGuire, husband of Rosemarie 
Charles Geoffrey Won, brother of Sonja



parish information...

Rev. Jeremiah Boland,  Pastor
ext. 117  •  jboland@olphglenview.org
Rev. Thomas E. Hickey,  Pastor Emeritus
Rev. Patrick Kizza,  Associate Pastor, 
Chaplain of RE, Scripture Study, and Youth Ministry
ext. 114  •  pkizza@olphglenview.org
Rev. Larry Basbas,  Associate Pastor, Chaplain of Liturgy and 
Evangelization
ext. 111  •  lbasbas@olphglenview.org
Rev. Jim Barrett, Resident
ext. 210  •  jbarrett@olphglenview.org
Jim & Pat Revord,  Deacon Couple
jimandpatrevord@att.net
Dave & Mary Beth Kalina,  Deacon Couple
dkalina@olphglenview.org
Deacon Christopher Weiland 
ext. 130  •  cweiland@olphglenview.org
Mary Lynne Januszewski,  Director of Finance & Operations
ext. 123  •  mjanuszewski@olphglenview.org
Mike Hrvojevic,  Director of Facilities
ext. 113  •  mikeh@olphglenview.org
Russell Stern,  Director of Music Ministry
rstern@olphglenview.org

Dr. Amy Mills,  Parish School Principal
847-724-6990  •  amills@olph-il.org
John Kurkowski,  School Endowment Board Chair
john.kurkowski@comcast.net
Terry Luc,  Director of Communications
ext. 124  •  tluc@olphglenview.org
Erin Bretts,  Director, Religious Education (RE) & Youth Ministry
847-998-5289  •  ebretts@olphglenview.org
Karen Daniels,  Assistant Manager, Parish Office Operations
ext. 121  •  kdaniels@olphglenview.org
Linda Feo,  Parish Office Assistant
ext. 110  •  lfeo@olphglenview.org
Margie André,  Liturgy Assistant
ext. 119  •  mandre@olphglenview.org
Gloria Gaughan,  Parish Office Assistant
ext. 109  •  ggaughan@olphglenview.org
Kathy Heublein,  Religious Education Office Assistant 
847-998-5289  •  kheublein@olphglenview.org
Zoe Sundstrom,  Youth Ministry Coordinator 
ext. 116  •  youthministry@olphglenview.org

Bereavement Support Dcn. Dave Kalina 847.729.1525  ext. 125 dkalina@olphglenview.org
Confidential Assistance Sr. Paulanne  847.724.2044
Needy Family Ministry Sr. Anna Thottunkal, Case Mgr. 312.607.9750
Hospital/Nursing Home Visits Rick Nash 847.651.8718 rick.nash@comcast.net
Homebound Visits Jim Vlazny 847.724.0265 jamesvlazny@aol.com
Respect Life Monica Cassidy 847.691.9019 monccas@comcast.net
Office for Protection of Children and Youth 312.534.5254
The Office of Assistance Ministry  312.534.8267
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Hearing Loop at OLPH - Users with a t-coil in their hearing aids can listen to the sound system directly. 
Please check with your hearing care professional or visit www.Loopit8.com for more detailed information.

Gluten Free Hosts - Gluten free communion hosts are available at all weekend liturgies.  
During communion, gluten free hosts will be available at the ramp on the south side of the altar.

847.729.1525         olphglenview.org 1775 Grove Street, Glenview, Illinois  60025

facebook.com/OLPHGlenview        twitter.com/OLPHGlenview          instagram.com/olphglenview
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Dial our text-to-engage number 570-354-6574 and then text 
the word "Sunday" to make your gift.
Have any questions about setting up your online donations 
through GiveCentral? Just contact Mary Lynne Januszewski our Dir. of Finance & Operations and 
she will assist you. Call (847) 729-2934 or email mjanuszewski@olphglenview.org
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Del Vasey Jackie Vasey

2111 Chestnut Ave., Glenview, IL • New Location

State Farm Insurance Companies

Home Offices: Bloomington, Illinois

• Auto • 
• Home •

• Renters • 
• Life •

• Health •
• Business •

847-724-0800
www.vaseyagency.com

Julie Laverdiere Beck, DDS  
Phil Meehan, DDS 

847.998.9992 
 

2614 Patriot Blvd Suite B 
Glenview, IL 60026

WWW.GLENORALSURGERY.COM

MERGENTHALER
PLUMBING

www.mergenthalerinc.com

847-724-2004     Lic# 058-141680

WE REMOVE...
• FURNITURE 
• ELECTRONICS 
• EXERCISE  
  EQUIPMENT

ECOFRIENDLY DISPOSAL

(630) 441-4542 
simplydisposeit.com 
Email: Simplydisposeit@outlook.com

$1000 off 
over $10000

Accepting New Patients

Brilliant Smiles
Artfully Crafted

Individually Created

PH. 847.729.2233

WWW.COLONIALDENTALGROUP.COM
1775 Glenview Road

Suite 107, Glenview, IL

Dr. Alexander
Quezada

www.colonialfuneral.com

8025 W. Golf Road
Niles  (847) 581-0536

6250 N. Milwaukee Ave.
Chicago  (773) 774-0366

Julie Shechtman CDFA™, CFP®
Managing Director - Wealth Management
Financial Advisor
2700 Patriot Blvd., Suite 150
Glenview, IL 60026
847 441-3688
CA Insurance Lic #0M92183
NMLS #1290695

Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. 
Member SIPC. CRC 5989851 10/23

Lunch  
and Tour!  
Call Today  

to RSVP
2601 Chestnut Ave, Glenview, IL 
Learn more: (847) 998-1118 
www.chestnutsquare.info SENIOR LIVING COMMUNITY
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COMPLETE PLUMBING SERVICE 

We Also Service Heating & Air-Conditioning

847-251-2695 • 811 Ridge Rd., Wilmette Lic # PL058118636/Lic # 058-118696

As a local independent insurance broker specializing in Medicare coverage 
and, incidentally, someone who himself has been on medicare for over 
10 years, I offer 50 years of experience and knowledge in the medical 
insurance field as your personal guide through the Medicare maze.  

UNDERSTANDING MEDICARE

All My Services Are 100% FREE

John H. Larson 
Independent Broker

Medicare Solutions Source 
Phone: 847-368-8545

We do not offer every plan available in your area. Any information  
we provide is limited to those plans we do offer in your area.  
Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
 information on all of your options. 

Can faith and free 
markets heal Chicago?

LAW IN ORDER
Do you have 

too many old files 
and aren’t sure what to keep? 

Do you want to simplify things  
for your beneficiaries? 

Contact JAMES WOCHNER
Mr. Wochner spent over 50 years as an estate 
planning, trust, and administration attorney.

He has the expertise and proficiency to assist in 
organizing and eliminating irrelevant files.

FOR AN APPOINTMENT, CALL 847-651-7360

FOUNDED 1975 • VETERAN OWNED & OPERATED
TREE PRESERVATION SPECIALISTS

847-328-2354

CELEBRATING OUR 10TH ANNIVERSARY
The Schiltz Family

847-729-0111 | 1837 Glenview Road, Glenview

DRIVE-THRU
Mon-Sat 6:30am-5pm

Sun 7am-4pm

Ed the Plumber 
Ed the Carpenter
847.492.1444
Best Work • Best Rates

PARISHIONER DISCOUNT

• Roofing • Siding • Windows • Free Estimates • Family Owned  
LICENSED, BONDED, INSURED

www.whiteeagleremodeling.com

Call for  
Parishioner Discount

(773) 742-4402

$1 OFF
Any Value Basket  

1727 Waukegan Rd
Glenview, IL 60025

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jeff Tkachuk
 

jtkachuk@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2513
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1939 Waukegan Rd. Ste. 300
Glenview, IL 60025

Corinne Cantwell HeggieCorinne Cantwell Heggie
& John E. Heggie& John E. Heggie

Parishioners

cheggie@heggielaw.com

jheggie@heggielaw.com

1939 Waukegan Rd. Ste. 300
Glenview, IL 60025

Coach Tony Belmont 847-612-8605

Anne.DuBray@cbexchange.com
AnneAdvantage.com

Anne DuBray
Your Glenview Real Estate Specialist

847-657-3747

Wills & Trusts • Probate
Estate & Trust Administration

Real Estate

jheggie@heggielaw.com

 John E. Heggie
Parishioner

HEGGIE
WOCHNER

LAW FIRM

1939 Waukegan Rd. Ste. 300
Glenview, IL 60025

847 272 7360

Parishioner        Maggie (224) 422-4842

The Dashing Companion
S E N I O R  C A R E G I V E R

COMPASSIONATE AND RELIABLE
PROVIDING CARE THAT BRINGS DIGNITY & INDEPENDENCE

ASSIST WITH ALL DAILY LIVING ACTIVITIES
OVER 15 YEARS OF EXEPERIENCE

Chuck’s Chuck’s 
AUTO BODY INCAUTO BODY INC

- Since 1964 -
10% Discount on Non Insurance claim only

847-724-5888
2032 Lehigh Ave, Glenview, IL

(847) 998-9504
1819 Waukegan Rd

Glenview

www.delishkasandwichesandbites.com

G R A C E  S T R E E T  F I NA N C I A L  A DV I S O RY 

jeffery.johnson@lpl.com | 312.685.2674 | gracestreetadvisory.com

Retirement • Estate • Investment • Insurance • Tax • Money • Lifestyle

“Going to All Heights to Please, Since 1949”

847-864-8521
All Types of Roofing, Gutters, & Siding

robert@jacktaffroofing.com

Alumni, Parishioner and Parent

Third Generation Family Owned

License # 104-000899

www.jacktaffroofing.com

847-730-5930
www.SeniorCareNorthShore.com

CAREGIVING SERVICES

FREE HELP FOR
ASSISTED LIVING

PLACEMENT

Casey & Charmaine
Conaghan

Parishioners

 

Residential & Commercial
Exterior & Interior

1816 Johns Drive, Glenview
www.certapro.com • 847-226-7418


